
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of the Class of 2020,  

We hope that this email finds you and your family well.  As we move toward the end of the school 

year, we want to thank you for your patience and commitment as we traverse through these 

unfortunate and unprecedented times.  A school is not a school without its students, especially its 

Senior class.  Throughout the past 4 years, you student(s) have made Bartram Trail High School a 

better place, a community of learning and care.  It is our intent to find every avenue to celebrate 

your student(s) in a safe but also respectful manner.  We will provide continued communication as 
we move closer to the last day for Seniors: May 12, 2020.   Please review the following updated 

information with your family, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.        

SCHOLARSHIP/AWARDS NIGHT 

If you are a student who has received a scholarship and/or award, please CLICK HERE to submit 

any you have received this year so you can be recognized. We will send additional information out 

about Senior Awards Night when we have compiled the details.  

CAP & GOWNS 

Herff Jones will be mailing caps and gowns out for individuals who have purchased these. Shipping 

begins today.  

GRADUATION 

Virtual graduation and any other event details are forth coming as we develop a plan. We will keep 

all students and families in the loop as soon as decisions are made. We understand the importance 

of this right of passage and want to ensure we honor our seniors appropriately.  

APPLY FOR SCHOLARSHIPS  

There is still time to apply for scholarships!  Take advantage of this ‘new normal’ and check out the 

many scholarships available. Free money is worth your time. April and May deadlines are fast 

approaching. There are several scholarships offered to BTHS students only and a few of these 

scholarships have extended their deadlines a few weeks. Since we are not at school, scholarship 

documents are now required to be emailed.  Please see the specific scholarship for this information. 

All of these scholarships, and many more, are posted for you on the April, May & June scholarship 

webpages on the BTHS Guidance page, and links are provided below!  Keep checking these links as 

scholarships are being added weekly!   

Please contact Mrs. Moseley at tanya.moseley@stjohns.k12.fl.us if you need more information. 

- APRIL SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 

- MAY SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 

- JUNE SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 

FINISH STRONG 

Seniors…KEEP WORKING! Create a schedule and stick to it. You are so close to the finish line and 

we know you can do it!  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUf4WepjeW3tDoeyrS0BzGO1UNDY1S1lINFpCVVBZMjhTSk0wOFRTTDRERC4u
mailto:tanya.moseley@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/april-scholarships/
https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/may-scholarships/
https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/june-scholarships/

